TOWN OF WARNER
MINUTES
June 8, 2015

Regular monthly meeting for the Town of Warner was called to order by Town Chairman Jim
Learman.

Supervisors present: Rick Suda, Bruce Elmer (absent)
Others present: Ralph Krultz, and Jerome Krempasky

Open Forum: talk on turning over Goldenrod Road to Brian Opelt. Brian is in favor of this. Clerk
will check into what procedure the Town has to do.

The minutes of the May 11, 2015 meeting were presented and approved.

Treasurer report was presented. As of June 8 there was $4,665.74 in checking account and
$84,687.92 in money market

Motion Jim Learman, seconded Rick Suda to pay all monthly bills as presented. Motion carried.
Discussion was held on where gravel shouid be placed this year Motion Rick Suda, seconded Jim
Learman to gravel Goldenrod Road and patch the bad spots in the Town and if money left to

possible do more graveling. Motion carried.

Motion Rick Suda, seconded Jim Learman to have excess dust control placed on Owen Ave
where Tri project as done last year. Motion carried.

Motion Jim Learman, seconded Rick Suda to approve liguor license for Peggy Noeldner dba
Parkway Pines. Motion carried

Motion Rick Suda, seconded Jim Learman to transfer $4,000.00 from money market to checking
account. Motion carried.

Next regular town meeting will be July 13, 2015 at 7:30 pm.

Motion Jim Learman, seconded Rick Suda to adjourn. Motion carried.

lerome Krempasky, Clerk
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